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“Developing learners for life” 

 
 
 

Kia ora Koutou Whanau,  
 

Cluster Swimming Sports—next Tuesday  
Our Waikite Valley Cluster Swimming Squad is 
competing at Reporoa College on Tuesday 13th 
March (postponement date Thursday 15th March). 
If you child qualified (8-13 year olds) their will be a 
notice attached to this newsletter regarding their 
events and the timetable for the day. 
 

Our School Library—Open for business!  :) 
The school library is open on Wednesday every week, with 
Mrs Gillian Trent as the librarian.  Each class visits and Mrs 
Trent assists with book choice and teaching the students 
how to get the most out of this valuable resource at the 
heart of the school.  If any one in the community would like 
to visit the library to browse and issue books, please come 
along on a Wednesday and have a chat to Gillian about     
setting this up.  We are looking to have a parenting section  
running efficiently by the end of this term. 
 

 

 
Teresa Topp 
Waikite Valley School—Developing Learners for Life 
principal@waikitevalley.school.nz  

Ph: 027 634 4744 / 333 1888 

 

“If you wish to receive the Reporoa College     
Newsletter please forward your details to        
newsletter@reporoa.school.nz OR simply download 
the Reporoa College APP on IPhone or Android” 

Tuesday 13 March 
 Cluster Swimming  - 

notices home today 
 Powhiri—1pm  (USA 

Guests) 
 Camp Meeting 7pm 
Wednesday 14 March 
 Room 4 & GPA  

Museum Trip 
 PTA AGM 7pm   
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE: 
If you need after school 
care, please let the office 
know or leave a  message 
on the school phone.  
There is after school care 
every day from 3-5pm. 
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WEDNESDAY 14TH MARCH 7.30PM in school staff room.  Monthly meeting 

first at 7pm, followed by AGM.  Please come along and support our school Parent-

Teachers Association.  If you have a student at the school you are part of this 

team, so turn up and be involved.  :)  If you have any questions ask at the school  

office, or any of the current office holders of our PTA =  

Chairperson: Shannon Cathcart; Secretary: Pip Negus; Treasurer: Mary Briggs 

PUMP TRACK ROSTER 
ROOM 1—Monday 

ROOM 2—Tuesday 

GPA—Wednesday 

ROOM 4—Friday 

To everyone 
who        
supported  
our Rats  

Duathlon        
competitors 
yesterday. 

Motor Cross Training this Friday     
afternoon at 4.00pm at the               
Rotorua MX Track for those competing 
in the Schools MX Challenge.  

$20.00 per rider. 
Any queries please contact Cameron Negus 
on 021 0757 813  



 

 

Rotorua Association of       
Triathletes—School Duathlon 

competition 2018 



 
 
 

 

Intermediate Futsal     
Competition at                 
Mt Maunganui 

Last Saturday one of our teachers, 

Sian Twiddy, competed in the Iron 

Man.  Go Mrs Twiddy! 


